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 F. Iniciativas I+D+i, S.L. 

 

 

United Nations Global Compact 

 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

 

 

I am writing to request an extra time to send the F. Iniciativas’s 2012 COP. Foremost we apologize 

for not complying  with the established time to hand in the COP. 

Nowadays, we are working on it, and we’ll have it ready in a few weeks. Our commitment is still 

the same and we are really interested to continue in the Global Compact. We are working actively 

to establish CSR actions to align our operations and strategies with the ten universal accepted 

principles. Furthermore, we have a CSR Group that’s working together on the F. Iniciativas’ COP. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 Lucia Jiménez Castellanos 

CSR Leader 

 

 

 

 

 


